
Yes! I/We would like to make a donation to the Forrest Smith General Counsel Forum Scholarship

Name/Organization
	                                     (As you would like it to read in print materials)

Street Address

City                                             State                   Zip

Phone                                        Email

Enclosed is a check for:  

		  $200        $500        $1,000       other $

Please make your check payable to: SMU Dedman School of  Law and reference the 
“Forrest Smith General Counsel Forum Scholarship” in the memo portion of  your check.

Return this form with your check to: 

SMU Dedman School of Law
P.O. Box 750116, Dallas, TX 75275
ATTN:  Brenda Balli

For questions or to provide credit card information, call Brenda Balli at 214.768.9326

SCHOLARSHIP DONATION 

SMU Dedman School of  Law is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization.  Scholarship donations are considered tax
deductible and a gift receipt will be issued to you by the law school.
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